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M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
January 25, 2017
RE:
Change Order #1 Ballyshannon Middle School

BG# 15-279

There are two changes to the above project.
Proposal 1 - Increasing the size of newly specified storm piping.  Once construction was underway, it was determined that upsizing the storm sewer in one area would greatly reduce the potential for clogging and provide for the longest possible maintenance period.  This additional oversized piping was not included in the original bid and is a great value enhancement to the project. ADD - $4,571

Proposal 2R - Additional undercutting required beyond the original allowance.  The original allowance was based on preliminary test borings and then is adjusted up or down based on the actual conditions encountered.  There was a Unit Price submitted with the bid proposal to determine fair value for the adjustment. ADD - $14,549

                        TOTAL CHANGE ORDER AMOUNT – ADD $19,120


I recommend the board accept CO#1, as presented.
Eric K. McArtor





Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
